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Autumn Art Competition  
Produce a piece of art work or a photograph  which  

depicts autumn in Kirkby to you and your family. 
Entries to be submitted by Fri 3rd Nov  (after half-term) 
All year groups can take part.  

Entries can be pictures/paintings/models/photographs /
collage which are no larger than A4. 

Please put your name and class on the piece of artwork/
photographs and submit to Miss Bowman. Good Luck  

October is the Month of   the Most Holy Rosary. 
If  you would like the children and staff  to say a  
Rosary for a member of  your family or a friend 
please return the slip below to Miss Duffy.  

I would like a Rosary said for 

……………………………… 

Or 

My friend   / family member   

Brighten Up Harvest  
Friday 13th Oct 

Children (and staff) can come to school 
wearing silly socks/tights. 

They can donate a tin/packet of  dried 
food for our harvest collection. 

Or they can donate £1 for the Brighten 
Up Harvest CAFOD fund (hurricane help).   



 Religious Education  
Judaism  Topic 2017 

Early Years–  Special Days 
Yr 1–  Stories 
Yr 2– Prayer 
Yr 3– Places of Worship 
Yr 4–  Holy Books 
Yr 5– Beliefs and Festivals 
Yr 6 – Belonging  
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Contact details: mobile 07874304696 
Tel : 0151 477 8400 
Fax: 0151 477 8401 
Email: stmichaelandallangels@knowsley.gov.uk 
Website: www.smaaa.info 
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October is the 

month of the Most 

Holy Rosary  

 

Kirkby Boys  
Congratulations to Sean, Luke 

and Charlee who have been 
selected to play for Kirkby this 

season.  

Safe Places  
Yr 6 were  

discussing the 
importance of  

different ways to 
keep  

themselves safe 
with me last 

week.  
They discussed 

safe places. 
Take a moment to 

talk about safe 
places with your 
child or ask them 

do they know 
where safe  

places are.  

Remember  
“Safety is the 
key. 
It’s up to you 
and me!” 

Next Week is Healthy 

Eating Week 
There will be healthy 

fruit shakes available  for 

children to  

purchase and sample at 

lunchtimes. 

More information to  

follow for each year 

group.  


